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Comments: I'm writing to implore you to please not log in Telephone Gap. This amazing forest provides so much
value and benefit to us just as it is, it would be incredibly shortsighted and a terrible waste to log it, it is already
providing so much service, clean water, fresh air, biodiversity, and perhaps most importantly in the present
moment: carbon sequestration. It is at our own peril that we continue to cut down vast swaths of our forests. No
to logging in Telephone Gap.



